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“Share In Caring for Animal Waifs” 

 

Dear Friends, 

It’s hard to believe how quickly the months fly by -- seems like just yesterday we were all gathered 

together to celebrate the holiday season.  We’d like to thank everyone who came out in support of 

our Holiday Fair.  Special thanks must go to our amazing basket team and those who gave of their 

time and skills to make it such a successful fundraiser.  The efforts of these dedicated volunteers, 

together with our generous donors and caring veterinarians, enable us to carry out our life saving 

mission year after year.   

It would be impossible to estimate how many animals we have saved over the past five decades.  

Still, there are countless more in our community in need of rescue, and many in our care waiting 

for homes of their own.  We hope that you will consider adding a furry friend to your family.  If 

you are unable to adopt at this time, please consider fostering.   

The need for foster homes is always most critical at this time of the year.  Spring means kittens, 

lots of kittens!  One mother can give birth to half a dozen babies.  She may be little more than a 

kitten herself, half-starved, frightened and alone.  It is heartbreaking to witness such suffering -- 

and a compelling reminder of just how important it is to spay and neuter the stray cats in your 

neighborhood.  Altering just one animal can save generations from endless hardship and misery. 

We look forward to seeing you at our May “Benefit Sale.”  This will be our seventh sale since the 

onset of Covid in 2020.  At that time, when it became clear there would be no indoor fundraising 

events, our good friend Lili got out her knitting needles and organized the first outdoor sale at her 

lovely home.  That was the start of a hugely successful twice-yearly event which has attracted a 

dedicated following of pet loving neighbors and friends, all eager to support our work -- and snap 

up Lili’s stunning knitwear! 

Please know that your ongoing support has made a huge difference in the lives of homeless and 

often abused animals.  All of us who have worked so closely with them have witnessed the impact 

of your compassion and generosity.  On their behalf, we thank you.  With warm regards, 

Clo Garguilo 
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  Why You Should Not Let The Cat Out! 
Cats that live indoors have longer, healthier lives than those who are 
allowed to roam the streets. An indoor cat never faces the dozens of dangers 
waiting outside your front door -- like cars, exposure to parasites and toxic 
chemicals, sickness or death from eating spoiled food or poison, and other 

cats ready to fight for love or territory.  
 
Outdoor cats are in need of veterinary care a lot more often than those who 
live indoors, and that means higher vet bills.  They are at risk of contracting 
serious diseases such as FIV, feline leukemia and rabies.  Fleas, ticks, 
worms, abscesses, cuts, diarrhea and weight loss are also signs of trouble, 
and are most often seen in outdoor cats. 
 
A cat allowed to go outside can easily get lost and may have difficulty 
finding its way back home.  There is nothing more heartbreaking than 
wondering if your missing pet is alive or dead, or is starving and suffering 
on the streets.  
 
Cats raised indoors are perfectly content with their world.  They are safe 
from the many hazards lurking outside and enjoy close relationships with 
their owners.  Those who have experienced the outdoors usually need some 
time to adjust to their new life, but eventually will learn to appreciate the 

comforts of home!    
 

BORN TO DIE 
There are more than 70 million homeless cats and dogs in our country. And nearly 20 

million are put to death each year because there are simply not enough homes for all 

of them. Sadly, many pets are abandoned to an uncertain fate when their owners lose 

their homes. Responsible pet lovers can help stop this tragic loss of life by spaying or 

neutering their pets. As anyone who is feeding multiple strays knows, it would be far 

cheaper to neuter once than to feed the generations that are sure to follow. Left outside 

to breed, a pair of cats and their kittens can produce 420,000 cats in seven years! The 

time has come to wage an all-out war against uncontrolled animal overpopulation on 

Staten Island. Please support our Spay/Neuter Fund. Let’s break the vicious cycle of 

unwanted births, unspeakable suffering, and the ultimate destruction of innumerable 

innocent animals whose only crime was to be born into a world in which there was no 

place for them. 

                                                   A Spay Today Will Prevent a Stray Tomorrow 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 ____YES! I would like to contribute to SICAW’s Spay/Neuter Fund. 
  

Name:___________________________________________________________________ 

Address:_________________________________________________________________ 

City:____________________________State:_____________Zip:___________________ 
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Special thanks to . . . 
The following members and friends for their generous 
donations: 
 
     Scott Burns      Paul Toth 
     Maria D’Onofrio      Anna Williams 
     Frances Longworth     Patricia Quaranta 
     Helen & James Cantore 
     Charities Aid Foundation 
     The Church of St. Andrew 
     AARP Richmond Chapter #643 
     The Bruce Geary Foundation 
 
PetSmart and Petco for their generosity and continued support 
of our rescue work 
 
The dedicated volunteers who gave up holiday time with their 
families to care for our cats at the PetSmart Adoption Center; 
and the foster parents who socialize and take loving care of 
those awaiting adoption 
 
Elaine and Lynn Barlotta for donating automatic feeders; 
Paul Toth for donating pet food and medical supplies 
 
The veterinarians and staffs of Bay Street Animal Hospital, 
Eltingville Veterinary Practice, Pleasant Plains Animal 
Hospital and Animal House Veterinary Hospital 
 
Congratulations to . . . 
Dr. Lepkowski on the opening of Animal House Veterinary 
Hospital, her new practice specializing in cats, located at 2555  
Richmond Avenue 
 
Get Well Wishes to . . .  

Barbara Dieckmann 
Bernadette Klumbach 
Roseann Idone 

 
Raffle Winners: 
1st Prize ($700):  Pat & Sal Andrevski (donated $300) 
2nd Prize ($500):  Lynn Menendez (donated $300) 
3rd Prize ($300):  Rosemarie Maldonado (donated $150) 
 
 
                   “Pennies from Heaven” 
We know how hard it is to find extra “cash,” so we 
came up with the oldest and easiest way to save for 
rainy days: “Pennies from Heaven.”  Just toss your 
pennies and spare change into a pail, and call us 
when it’s full to come and collect them.  To 
schedule a pickup, please call (718) 317-2243.  
Thank you! 
 
          Marlene – Pet Sitting 
                In Your Home 
                (917) 838-5163 
 
 
 
   

In honor of .  . .  
Barbara Mailman who rescued my lost cat Maisy 
 Patricia McCarthy 
 
My sister Diane Fiore 
 Barbara Prato 
 
Janet Konstantinidis for the holidays 
 Ted & Pam Watkinson 
 
Ken Rose from his Secret Santa 
 Marcia Dabbene 
 
Geri Macri’s birthday 
 Mary Ellen Smith-Kaye & Lena Jackson 
 
Dr. Lepkowski for her kindness and expertise 
 Pat Cusick 
 
My beautiful friend, Christine Ralph, on her birthday. She is a 
purrfect, sincere and loving human. 
 Lori Swanson 
 
Zala, a very spoiled dog who is celebrating his first birthday – 
and all the other animals who are not as fortunate. Thank you 
SICAW for all the wonderful work you do. 
 Jody Reiss 
 
Sunshine (Sunny) & Shadow (Shady), two beautiful torties we 
adopted 14 years ago. They are still with us and doing fine. 
Thank you for giving us these precious sisters. 
 Josephine DePalma 
 
Nathan (formerly Gizmo), a wonderful little dog we adopted in 
May 2015. He is the joy of our lives. We thank SICAW every 
day for helping us fill the void after the loss of our 18 year dog. 
 Nita Altman 
 
How can your everyday purchases help  
Staten Island Council for Animal 
Welfare?  
Who hasn't uttered the words, "I wish there was something I 
could do to help?" Now you can. Start shopping! At 
www.iGive.com/SICAW, you can buy the items you need from 
stores you trust -- everything from office supplies and airline 
tickets to designer handbags, electronics, and even lingerie! It’s 
FREE and blissfully simple. Just shop for everyday items at 
over 700 stores in the iGive network, including Staples, Barnes 
& Noble, Lands End, Best Buy, Victoria’s Secret and Pottery 
Barn. A portion of each purchase automatically benefits the 
Staten Island Council for Animal Welfare.  
Join now at: www.iGive.com/SICAW 
Information is subject to change. Visit www.iGive.com for 
current details.  iGive.com Holdings, LLC  
 

iGive.com 
Change online shopping for good! 
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Our 2023 annual Holiday Fair was, once again, a magnificent event!! 

An enormous THANK YOU goes out to all who worked so hard to make our Holiday Fair such a great success: 

▪ Volunteers Alan Cohen, Allie Cossack, Bob Garnett, Carmen Mathe, Carol Pavia, Cathy Kingston, Deborah 

Maffie, Dina Puma, Dorothy Hinkley, Ella Cohen, Gail Garcia, Janet Cohen, Jen Jensen, Jim Ostrowski, John 

Jensen, Kathy Andruzzi, Kathy Klein, Kiera Garcia, Leigh Norberg, Linda Maugeri, Lorraine Procopio, Marlene 

Bernstein, Melissa Guglielmino, Michael Guglielmino, Michael Cohen, Michael Iannolino, Nicole Laduca, Patti 

Lape, Paula Varriano, Regina Maresca, Susan Macwan, Sue Polise, Terry Guglielmino, and Tina Li all helped 

with a wide variety of tasks before, during and after the fair. 

▪ All of those who donated (too many to mention!) gift items, food for the kitchen, and completed baskets.   

▪ A special thank you to Scott Burns for his annual donation of $500 in Visa gift cards for the baskets. 

▪ All of those who volunteered to create over 130 raffle baskets, with a special shout-out to Melissa Guglielmino 

and Lorraine Procopio who created almost all the baskets and to Regina Maresca for making the basket bows. 

There is a tremendous amount of time, creativity (and shopping!) involved with this momentous task. 

▪ Janet & Alan Cohen, Sally & Lenny Robusto, Annette Tardy, Lili Nigrin, and Deirdre Devoy for setting up 

tables and donating the entire proceeds of their sales. 

▪ All the local vendors that purchased a table at our event, and donated a basket for our raffles, we truly appreciate 

you choosing to support SICAW. 

A huge thank you also goes out to all the local merchants that donated gift certificates for our raffle baskets, or food 

for the kitchen: 

 A & C Superette 

 Alfonso’s Bakery 

 Angel’s Tavern 

 Bella Nails 

 Cake Chef 

 Capital Paint & True Value Hardware 

 Castleton Corners Pub 

 Clark’s House of Flowers 

 Costello’s Ace Hardware 

 Cutest Cookies 

 Egger’s Ice Cream Parlor 

 Elan Hair & Nails 

 Forest Bagels 

 Island Coffee Shop 

 Jimmy’s Fine Jewelry 

 Joyce’s Tavern 

 Kings Arms Diner 

 La Strada Restaurant 

 Lacey’s Bridge Tavern 

 Manor Restaurant 

 Mark’s Bake Shoppe 

 

 Max Esca’s 

 Met Foods 

 Mezcal’s Restaurant 

 Mike Jr’s Oakwood Diner 

 Novelli’s Pork Store 

 Ooh la la Salon 

 Pastosa Ravioli @ 764 Forest Ave. 

 PetSmart Forest Ave. 

 Pizza Parlor 

 Ralph’s Sports Bar 

 Relax on Cloud 9 

 Richmond Republic 

 Risqué Hair Salon 

 Santacroce Nursery 

 Staten Island Diner 

 Stop & Shop @ 1441 Richmond Ave. 

 The Kettle Black 

 The Staaten 

 Untouchable Cutz 

 Wiesner Brothers Nursery, Inc. 

 

Special recognition to merchants that donated $100 or more! 

 A. F. Bennett Wellness Spa 

 Animal House Veterinary Hospital 

 Bay Street Animal Hospital 

 DeLuca’s Trattoria 

 

 DJ Got Me Fit 

 Jimmy Max 

 Meraki Hair Studio 

 Richmond Valley Veterinary Practice 
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When Molly and Frankie Beans aren’t chasing each 

other through the house, they can usually be found 

sunbathing and bird watching. While Molly can be 

a brat, she has gotten better at sharing the 

windowsill. Molly talks a lot and has no problem 

speaking her mind and making demands of us. She 

throws the cutest temper tantrums when she’s 

hungry, and is beside herself if we don’t feed her 

fast enough. Frankie is very patient with her. It’s 

obvious he adores his little sister. After living for 

years on the streets, he has settled in nicely and is 

content to be living indoors. Our home is filled with 

head butts and purrs! 

Scott Burns 

 
 

Vito has adjusted well to his new home. He is a 

chatty little love bug who loves to relax on the bed 

and sun himself at the window. 

Regina Bennett 

 
 

I adopted Coco in November and she has become 

very comfortable in her new home. She is super 

playful and affectionate and loves to be with 

people. She is an absolute joy. Everyone who 

knows her loves her, but none more than I do.   

Barbara Rapillo  

 

We adopted Eden (now named Rosie) in November, 

and she has fit in beautifully with the group. She 

acts like a big sister to her siblings, especially Jack 

(formerly Willow) who was adopted last March. 

Rosie is very affectionate and intelligent. She brings 

calm and comfort to her siblings and is loved by all 

of us. Jack is such a good-natured and handsome 

boy, he could model for a cat magazine. They bring 

joy and happiness to our family, and we are so 

lucky to have them!   

Damian & Rosanne 

 
 

We adopted Buttons about four months ago, but it 

feels like he’s been part of our family forever. He is 

our first boy and has shown us a whole new side to 

playful and cuddly! His hobbies include hanging 

out on his multiple window perches, talking, jump 

scaring his sister Delilah, and getting belly rubs 

from whoever is near. His favorite spot is on top of 

the refrigerator, and his favorite game is playing 

hockey with his treats. We all love our handsome 

Buttons!!! 

Alexa 
 

 



 

Saturday May 4th 
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Cats can be seen at PetSmart, 1525 Forest Ave.  Kittens can be 

seen at Petco, 165 Bricktown Way, on Sundays from 11 am to 

2 pm, or by appointment in their foster homes.   

Cat adoptions:  718-948-5623 

All cats are fully vaccinated, spayed/neutered (if old enough) 

and negative for FIV / FELV. 

Chloe is a dilute tortie with 

piercing green eyes that will 

look into your soul. She is 

very affectionate and will sit 

by your side waiting to be 

pet, rewarding you with 

gentle purrs and kisses. She 

is also quite curious and has 

to check out every spot in 

the house, high or low, on 

top of the armoire or under 

the bed. This stunning kitty 

is a joy to have around. 

Come and meet her and you 

will fall in love. Chloe 

would prefer to be an only 

cat so she can have all of 

your attention. 

 
 

 

 

Chloe 

Meet Evie, a sweet, gentle  

kitty who likes to play with 

other cats. She misses her 

sister Eden who was recently 

adopted, and is hoping to 

have a new playmate in her 

forever home. Evie loves to 

be stroked from head to tail 

and will flop over and give 

you her belly for rubs. When 

she's excited, she does a little 

tippy-tappy dance with her 

back legs and her tail does a 

little twitch. This delightful 

girl would be the perfect 

companion to anyone looking 

for a calm and affectionate 

new friend.  

 
 

 

 

Evie 

Fernando is a handsome boy 

with a winning personality. 

He can be shy at first, but 

once he trusts you he will 

stay by your side waiting for 

a good snuggle session. He  

seems to prefer the company 

of women – guess he’s just a  

ladies man! Fernando is an 

active and playful guy who 

enjoys romping with his 

foster siblings, chasing balls 

and toy mice, and exploring 

his new surroundings. Want 

to win him over -- turn on 

that laser light! 

 
 

 

 

Fernando 

Gorgeous Gracie hopped a 

ride on a delivery truck to 

Staten Island, where she was 

rescued. She now enjoys 

snoozing on her human’s lap, 

doing summersaults with her 

catnip toys, and lounging in 

the sun. She loves to be 

brushed and pampered, and is 

a big fan of cozy blankets and 

anything soft and warm. 

While she's adjusting to her 

new digs, Gracie likes being 

the only fur baby so she 

doesn’t have to share special 

time with her favorite person. 

 
 

 

 

Gracie 

Meet Archer, an irresistible 

feline ready to shower your 

life with love. Archer’s 

friendly and outgoing nature 

makes him an instant friend 

to humans and calm cats 

alike. He’s the ultimate lap 

cat, always up for cozy 

cuddles and heartwarming 

purrs. If you’re looking for a 

companion who adores 

human company and blends 

seamlessly with other cats, 

Archer is the boy for you. 

Don’t miss out on the 

chance to bring home this 

bundle of joy and affection! 

 
 

 

 

Archer 

Laura and her two siblings 

were rescued in 2011 as six 

week old kittens. All were 

adopted including Laura. 

Sadly, Laura’s mom passed 

away, leaving her alone with 

no one to love. Laura is a 

docile and affectionate kitty 

who craves attention. She is a 

real homebody and just wants 

to hang out with her special 

person. She will sleep beside 

you and follow you around 

the house. This gorgeous 

green-eyed girl deserves a 

second chance at a loving 

home. Could that be yours? 

 
 

 

 

Laura 
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Cats can be seen at PetSmart, 1525 Forest Ave.  Kittens can be 

seen at Petco, 165 Bricktown Way, on Sundays from 11 am to 

2 pm, or by appointment in their foster homes.   

Cat adoptions:  718-948-5623 

All cats are fully vaccinated, spayed/neutered (if old enough) 

and negative for FIV / FELV. 

Blanche is a sweet and 

curious girl who seems to 

want nothing more than to 

lie in her person's lap and 

give head butts. She is a 

total purr machine! It’s very 

hard not to love her. 

Blanche enjoys looking out 

the window watching the 

birds and the world around 

her. She likes climbing into 

tight, hard to reach places, 

but doesn't stay away for 

long… she always comes 

back for more cuddles. 

Come meet this amazing cat 

and you will fall in love! 

 
 
 
 

Blanche 

Julia was in sad shape when 

she was found with a litter of 

kittens. Despite being quite 

ill, she took very good care of 

her babies. She is super 

affectionate and likes to be 

the center of attention. Her 

soft purrs let you know how 

grateful she is just to be near 

you. She will make a loyal 

and loving companion. Julia 

is a gentle soul with gorgeous 

green eyes that will melt your 

heart. After her rough start in 

life, she deserves to be safe 

and warm in a home of her 

own. Could that be yours?  

 
 

 

Julia 

Mateo was suffering with an 

upper respiratory infection 

when he was rescued from a 

feral cat colony. As he was 

being treated, he let his 

foster mom know what a 

great cat he is. Mateo is 

super sweet and playful. He 

loves snuggling with his 

foster dog “mommy” and 

spending time with his 

foster cat sister. He’s a 

docile boy who enjoys 

sunning himself at the 

window, batting his toys 

around and taking long 

afternoon naps with his 

housemates.  

 
 

Mateo 
 

Oscar is a handsome orange 

tabby who needs to find a 

new home. Sadly, his dad has 

developed allergies to both 

cats and dogs. He might be 

able to tolerate one cat, but 

then Oscar would be alone all 

day. He is such a friendly and 

outgoing and boy it would be 

a pity to deprive him of a 

playmate. So, his dad has 

decided to do what’s best for 

Oscar, even it means giving 

him up. Oscar is used to 

living with other animals. He 

would be a great addition to 

any multi-pet household.   

 
 

Oscar 

Meet Tyler, a handsome 

polydactyl kitty with 

beautiful markings. Just 

look at those huge white 

mitts! Tyler was recently 

rescued from a colony of 

feral cats. He’s a very 

sociable boy and loves to 

hang out with other cats and 

members of his foster 

family. Tyler enjoys playing 

with his toys and chasing 

the laser light. This adorable 

kitty would make a great 

addition to your family. And 

all those toes are sure to 

bring you good luck! 

 
 

Tyler 

Winston is a mellow fellow 

who loves to give kisses as 

you pet is big, soft head. He’s 

a real homebody, content to  

snuggle up beside his special 

person kneading and purring 

up a storm. Winston is FIV+, 

but this doesn’t stop him from 

living safely with other 

animals. FIV is a tame virus 

that is species specific. Cats 

with FIV can live perfectly 

healthy lives with dogs and 

calm, non-aggressive cats. 

Will you open your heart and 

home to give this precious 

boy the home he deserves? 

 
 

Winston 
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Friends in the Great Beyond 
 

Do not weep for me when I am gone, 
For I have friends in the great beyond. 

All the little ones I used to feed, 
Will come to me in my time of need. 

They will purr and bark in great delight, 
And I will hold and hug them tight. 

Oh what a great day that will be 
When my furry friends all welcome me. 

Richard Servero 

 
 

In loving memory of Ruth Torre, my partner for 22 

years, who passed away December 31, 2022. She was a 

true animal lover and a dedicated member of SICAW. 

 Stan Drozd, Jr. 

 

In loving memory of my father, Bob Joyce, who loved 

animals and always supported your wonderful 

organization. 

 Judy Joyce Dempsey 

 

In loving memory of James Hill, a great cat lover 

 Judith Padavano 

 

In loving memory of my beloved mom, Rosa Caruso 

 Maria D’Onofrio 

 

In loving memory of Matthew Branen 

 Maria D’Onofrio 

 

In loving memory of Paul Contard 

 Fay Schiff 

 

In loving memory of Dot Kent. Her love for all animals 

and their trust in her will live on as her beautiful legacy. 

 Sandy & Anthony Rivetti 

 

In loving memory of Karen LoBaido, a unique and  

special person whose heart was always open to those in 

need, especially our furry friends. She enhanced the 

lives of all nature’s little creatures. Her presence is 

greatly missed, but her giving spirit will be with us 

always. 

 Catherine Zimmerman 

 

In loving memory of my parents, Marilyn and Melvin 

Gordon. They loved all animals and always supported 

SICAW’s dedication to helping animals in distress. 

 Ellenye Gordon 

 

In loving memory of my father, Daniel McGrath 

 Randall McGrath 

 

  

In loving memory of Gordon Farber, beloved cousin of 

Elaine Cohen 

 SICAW Board of Governors 

 

In loving memory of my father, William Wisnieski, who 

was a true animal lover. His cats, “Smokey” and “Fluffie,” 

were his dearest friends and companions. Now they are 

together at the Rainbow Bridge. 

 Linda & “Benson” Wisnieski 

 

In loving memory of William Wisnieski, beloved father of 

Linda Wisnieski 

 SICAW Board of Governors 

 

In loving memory of Patricia Bruno, beloved mother of 

Paula Bruno 

 SICAW Board of Governors 

 

In loving memory of Marilyn Pietromonaco 

 Margaret & Lawrence Madalone 

 

In loving memory of Marilyn Pietromonaco, a true animal 

lover 

 Mary Ferone 

 

In loving memory of Laurie Annetta, beloved sister of 

Annette Tardy 

 SICAW Board of Governors 

  

In loving memory of my sister, Linda Carbellano, who 

passed away on December 24th, after going through what 

we all thought was a minor heart surgery. We were 

devastated at this unexpected loss, and the grief and pain 

are incomprehensible. Linda was a registered nurse for 

over 40 years, having studied at Kings County Hospital 

School of Nursing. She loved her job and was so good at 

it. The accolades that she received over the years are 

many. We were sisters, born of the same mother and 

father, but so different. I will miss her for the rest of my 

life and will have to hold on to the good memories that we 

shared growing up with our grandparents. Her husband, 

Anthony, and her three children, Nicole, Christine and 

Vincent, are so broken over the loss of their wife and 

mother. She was the very best mother and always put her 

children first. God wanted another angel so he took Linda 

home. As Queen Elizabeth II once said, “Grief is the price 

we pay when we love someone…” 

Adelaide Laurie 

 

In loving memory of Linda Carbellano, beloved sister of 

Adelaide Laurie 

 SICAW Board of Governors  
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In loving memory of my beloved cat “Santo.”  

The day you left me, Santo, the light in my heart went out. 

You had become the star at home. Every day you did 

something to make me laugh. Now it’s so hard to walk 

through the door knowing you won’t be there anymore to 

greet me. I love and miss you so much. I did not lose you, my 

precious boy. You are by my side always. 

 Gail Rocco 

 

In loving memory of “Pepper,” beloved dog of The Bivings 

Family for 17 years 

 Jean Callahan Scarcella 

 

In loving memory of “Clovis,” beloved dog of Richard 

Scarcella 

 Jean Callahan Scarcella 

 

In loving memory of “Concetta,” beloved cat of Nicholas 

Schiappo 

 Jean Callahan Scarcella 

 

In loving memory of “Frankie,” beloved cat of Antoinette and 

Frank Competiello 

 Joseph & Debbie Calouro 

 

In loving memory of “Logan,” beloved dog of Barbara 

Stefanski 

 Linda & George Paglia 

 

In loving memory of “Romeo” 

 Laura Merola 

 

In loving memory of my beloved cats “Beauty” and “Bootsie” 

 Stan Drozd, Jr. 

 

In loving memory of my all black cat “Eskimo,” who beat the 

odds of diabetes for a full year. Reaching the age of 19, the 

cards were no longer in her favor. Eskimo needed to visit the 

great beyond and be reunited with her sister “Molly.” Now 

they can both enjoy Paul’s backyard garden where they were 

found, adopted and dearly loved. 

 Roberta L. Franzl 

 

In loving memory of our little boy, “Cosmo.” We were so 

blessed to have him for 21 years. He was so affectionate and 

smart and kind. He played like a kitten throughout his life, 

and hope he is happy now playing with the brothers and 

sisters he loved so much. We miss him every day -- the house 

just doesn’t feel the same without him. Until we meet again, 

sweet boy. Love you,  

 Helen & James Cantore and “Bosco” 

 
 

 

  

 

In loving memory of “Riley” and “Chuck” 

 Paul Toth 

 

In loving memory of our dearest cat, “Kaka” 

 Catherine Hui 

 

In loving memory of “Pippa,” “Hailey,” “Alice,” “Rex,” 

“Tino” and “Boo” 

 Scott Burns 

 

In loving memory of “Sandy” and “Pablo” 

 The Giusetti Family 

 

In memory of the beloved Chihuahuas who were my faithful 

companions throughout the years: “Sammy,” “Sagi,” 

“Tammy,” “ChiChi,” “Missy,” “Baby Girl,” “Sunny” and 

“Rosie” 

 Annamay Olsen 

 

In loving memory of “Jake,” beloved cat of Liz Johnston and 

Keri Dunkerton. He was initially a TNR cat, but was taken in 

when it was discovered he was a friendly, gentle senior with 

diabetes. When Liz and Keri heard about Jake, they decided to 

adopt him – and for the next five years pampered him and kept 

him safe and happy! Thank you, Liz and Keri, for giving this 

special boy a loving home for his final years. 

 SICAW Board of Governors 

 

 

You no longer greet me as I walk 

through the door, you’re not 

there to make me laugh anymore.  

Life seems quiet without you, you 

were far more than a pet, you 

were a family member, a friend, a 

loving soul I will never forget.   

It will take time to heal, for the 

silence to go away.  I still listen 

for you, and miss you every day.  

You were such a great companion, 

constant, loyal and true.  My 

heart will always wear the paw 

prints left by you! 
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SICAW MERCHANDISE AVAILABLE NOW 
Check out our new line of tees, hoodies, totes & more!            

          

                   www.sicaw.creator-spring.com 

 
Pet Sitting by Linda   

(in your home) 
(718) 307-8261 

- Reasonable - 
               - Reliable - 
             - References - 

 

 

  Life is better with Happy Friends!  Come check out our farm:  www.HappyFriends.com 

 
 

 
 

 

A portion of proceeds donated to SICAW 

 

Staten Island Council for Animal Welfare 
Name:_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:___________________________________________________________________________ 

City:____________________________________   State:____________   Zip:___________________ 

Phone#_______________________________Email:_______________________________________ 

 

[  ]$10.00         [  ]$25.00       [  ]$50.00        [  ]$100.00       [  ] Other $_________________ 

[  ] MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL         [  ] NEW MEMBER         [  ] DONATION ONLY 

 

I would like to lend a hand with:  

[  ] Providing Foster Care in my home  [  ] Volunteering at PetSmart  [  ] Newsletter Mailings 

                   [  ] Transporting Animals  [  ] Fundraising  [  ] Other_______________ 

 

Contributions are tax-deductible. Please make your check payable to SICAW and mail to: 

Staten Island Council for Animal Welfare, Inc. P.O. Box 120125, Staten Island, NY 10312-0125 
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STATEN ISLAND COUNCIL FOR 

ANIMAL WELFARE, INC. 
A Non-Profit/Tax Exempt Organization founded  

in 1972 and dedicated to the rescue, care and 

placement of stray and abandoned animals; and to 

furthering the public’s education about proper pet 

care, the problems of pet overpopulation and the 

importance of spaying and neutering. 

 

Board of Governors: 

Clo Garguilo, President 

Laura Moskie, Vice President 

Laura Iannolino, Treasurer 

Joanne Hollan, Secretary 

 

Barbara Mailman    Anna Williams 

 Mary Garnett    

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

May 4th – Benefit Sale 

“Neuter/Spay 

Don’t Let Them Stray” 
Please support our Spay/Neuter Fund    
   
If you would like to adopt, foster or volunteer,  

call:  948-5623,  938-0270,  761-7619 

 

NOTE:  THESE ARE PERSONAL HOME/CELL 

NUMBERS OF OUR VOLUNTEERS.  PLEASE 

CALL AFTER 9:00 AM OR BEFORE 9:00 PM. 

 

 

 
A NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION  

 FOUNDED IN 1972  

       WWW.SICAWSAVES.ORG 


